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First Lieutenant
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Mr. Amon Carter,

Dear Sir:

Am sorry /to hear that your son 1s mlissing
and certainly hope that he may turn up somewhere
soon. I was In the 27 th. FA and the 91 st FA
with him back at Ft. Knox and on maneuvers. We
were falrly good friends, and I have had several
letters from him, the last was written Dec. 26,
1942. If you might be interested 1n them at
eny time, let me kXnow, and I wlll send them to
you.

3hould you receive word from Amon Jr.
in the future, would appreclate 1t 1f you would
send me his address. I will give you ny hone
address as mall will be forwarded 4o me fronm
there. I am € now & Navigator and Bombardier,
and am waiting here at Blythe for & new super
bomber.

Sincerely,
Henry C. Peterson.

2148 Mc Henry Ave
Cincinnati, Ohio.







